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A boy born without arms or legs tells his own amazing story!

Oto came home from school one day and told his parents he had signed up to play basketball. Most parents
would be delighted; his were shocked. After all, Oto was born with no arms and no legs. But as this
extraordinary young man has proven again and again, hard work, humor, versatility, and an upbeat approach
to life are as valuable as limbs. No One's Perfect is his true account of how he slam-dunked one challenge
after another, including basketball.

In a style purposefully meant to reach all ages, Oto writes about his unique childhood in Japan, a country that
traditionally has shielded the disabled from the public eye. But hide Oto? Try hiding the sun! From his
earliest days, he brought such a winning optimism into the crowds around him-curious kindergartners,
skeptical members of the public school board, gaping passersby-that it was hard to resist him.

Now, as a young adult, Oto has taken on the work of establishing a "barrier-free" environment for others, in
the government, in the media, in the eyes of all he meets. His book has sold over four million copies in
Japan, where he has utterly changed the way people view the disabled.

Unsentimental and understated (you know the day-to-day routine can't have been as easy as he makes it
sound), Oto's message nonetheless hits the heart. And though you need bravery and constant energy to
overcome disabilities, you also need the understanding of those around you. Strong parents and
unconventional teachers bucked the rigid status quo to give Oto a chance at a normal life, and he took it from
there. Running races, learning to swim, even getting into fights, he made his classmates feel "He's one of us,"
so they were willing to join forces with him to help break down the barriers he faced.
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From reader reviews:

Verna Smith:

The book No One's Perfect can give more knowledge and also the precise product information about
everything you want. Why must we leave the good thing like a book No One's Perfect? Several of you have a
different opinion about book. But one aim in which book can give many information for us. It is absolutely
suitable. Right now, try to closer with your book. Knowledge or info that you take for that, it is possible to
give for each other; you are able to share all of these. Book No One's Perfect has simple shape nevertheless,
you know: it has great and massive function for you. You can search the enormous world by wide open and
read a book. So it is very wonderful.

Bethel Stockton:

Reading a guide tends to be new life style within this era globalization. With reading you can get a lot of
information which will give you benefit in your life. Using book everyone in this world may share their idea.
Guides can also inspire a lot of people. A lot of author can inspire their reader with their story as well as their
experience. Not only situation that share in the books. But also they write about the information about
something that you need illustration. How to get the good score toefl, or how to teach your children, there are
many kinds of book that exist now. The authors in this world always try to improve their expertise in writing,
they also doing some investigation before they write for their book. One of them is this No One's Perfect.

Dianne Tripp:

The book untitled No One's Perfect contain a lot of information on this. The writer explains the woman idea
with easy technique. The language is very clear to see all the people, so do certainly not worry, you can easy
to read that. The book was compiled by famous author. The author brings you in the new time of literary
works. You can easily read this book because you can keep reading your smart phone, or model, so you can
read the book within anywhere and anytime. If you want to buy the e-book, you can available their official
web-site in addition to order it. Have a nice learn.

Raymond Smith:

Beside this No One's Perfect in your phone, it could give you a way to get more close to the new knowledge
or info. The information and the knowledge you are going to got here is fresh from your oven so don't
possibly be worry if you feel like an aged people live in narrow town. It is good thing to have No One's
Perfect because this book offers for your requirements readable information. Do you oftentimes have book
but you don't get what it's about. Oh come on, that will not happen if you have this in your hand. The
Enjoyable set up here cannot be questionable, including treasuring beautiful island. Use you still want to
miss this? Find this book and also read it from currently!
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